Meeting of the Max Scheler Society of North America
in conjunction with the
North American Society for Early Phenomenology

Call for Papers
Location: St. John’s University, Manhattan Campus,

101 Astor Place, New York, NY
Date: May 5-7, 2016

Theme: Feeling, Valuing, and Judging: Phenomenological Investigations in Axiology
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The Max Scheler Society of North America (MSSNA) invites members of the international community of scholars to participate in their biannual meeting.  The 2016 meeting will take place in conjunction with the North American Society for Early Phenomenology (NASEP), with sessions from each society running concurrently.  Each society is having an independent call for papers.  Papers and abstracts submitted for the MSSNA should be sent to the contact information below.  All submissions for NASEP should be directed to the attention of Dr. Rodney Parker (rodney.k.b.parker@gmail.com).
Broadly conceived, the general theme of the meeting is the phenomenology of value or axiology.  The MSSNA is particularly interested in papers examining Max Scheler’s contribution to the study of value and the relevance of his work to recent investigations.  Papers examining the significance of value in Scheler’s thought are not restricted to his ethics and may concern any aspect of his work.  For this meeting, the intent is to have a program that reflects the tremendous diversity of Scheler’s thought and relevance of value in human existence.
Participants will have approximately 35 minutes to present their work.  Though completed papers are preferred, abstracts of at least 500 words in length will also be considered.  Deadline for submission is December 15, 2015.
All submissions should be sent electronically to Dr. Zachary Davis (davisz@stjohns.edu).  Because all submissions will be reviewed blindly by the selection committee, submissions should have a separate cover sheet with name and contact information.  Notification of acceptance will be sent out by January 31.
